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PCIR/HVM/PCIR/2022 - 23                                      Date: 24.11.2022  
 

      NOTICE 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

In spite of repeated written reminders and phone calls the monthly 

fees of your ward is pending from April 2022 along with other dues. We 

have also called you to the office many times to discuss your problem 

(if any) but there has been no response from your side.   
 

You are hereby informed not to send your ward to school from 

Tuesday i.e. November 29, 2022 till the pending dues are cleared. You 

may visit the school office if you wish to discuss anything related to this 

issue. Treat this matter as very urgent and important to avoid 

undesirable consequences. Please ignore if already paid.  

 

 
Principal 
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